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"~ Headteacher & Uniform Sale

G&/ Meet the ...

All prospective S1 parents/carers are invited to drop into Blairgowrie High School on

Tuesday 13" May 2025. This informal evening will begin at 4:30pm and allow you a

chance to chat to Mr Cunningham as well as get your child fitted for their new school
uniform! There is a special 15% discount on all uniform purchased on the night!
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